
DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL BHARUCH
Circular

DPSB/CIR-NOT/2025-26/040 Date: 6th August, 2025

Dear Parent,
Greetings!!

"Raksha Bandhan is a celebration of the bond between siblings, a bond that is both precious
and unbreakable."

Raksha Bandhan is a festival that celebrates the bond between brothers and sisters. It
symbolizes their unique and special relationship, representing love, togetherness, and
confidence in each other.

To encourage and promote cultural festivities among the students, the Pre-Primary wing of
Delhi Public School, Bharuch will celebrate "Raksha Bandhan" on August 8, 2025
(Friday). This celebration aims to foster a sense of camaraderie and respect among the
students as they partake in this traditional Indian custom.

Kindly Note:
 Students should come in traditional attire.
 Girls can bring a Rakhi, and boys can bring chocolates.
 The activity will be conducted during regular school hours.
 Students can prepare any one-liner quotes or rhymes on the Raksha Bandhan topic.
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